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TEACHING AND LEARNING THE “HUB”

New “HUB Help” video series to begin

HISD instructional technologists Brittany Lewis and Elvira Salazar regularly answer HUB related questions
and provide support to teachers at their assigned PowerUp high schools. Soon, however, all HISD
teachers can benefit from their expertise in a new weekly video segment called “HUB Help.” The
instructional and how-to videos will be posted on the district’'s HUB landing page.

“I’'m excited to help more teachers learn more about the HUB and how to utilize its many functions in
their daily instruction,” said Lewis. “This online platform can be used to personalize learning and
ultimately it will make our teachers’ lives easier.”

In their weekly videos, Lewis and Salazar will show how to use various HUB tools like the customizable
planner and the “create a community” function as well as step-by step instructions on how to create
content such as homework assignments, surveys, polls, tests, and quizzes.

“From planning and delivering course work to assessing and reporting student progress, the HUB can
help our teachers do more in less time,” said Salazar. “The hope is that these videos will encourage our
teachers to try new things to digitize their instruction and ultimately engage their students.”



